
 

FOR IMMEDIATE 
RELEASE                                                                                                     

March 28, 2017 

 

TSTC Communications 

Daniel Perry 

254-867-3432 

daniel.perry@tstc.edu 

 
 

 

 

TSTC Auto Collision Program Receives Grant from 
Nationwide Foundation  

 



(WACO) - Texas State Technical College's Auto Collision and Management Technology 

program commemorated on Tuesday, March 28, a $5,000 grant received from the Nationwide 

Foundation, the philanthropic arm of Ohio-based Nationwide Insurance. Some of the new 

equipment the program received include three solid rivet kits, three hydraulic pumps, an 

electronic torque wrench and pliers. Pictured left to right are Kevon Kleibrink, lead instructor for 

the Auto Collision and Management Technology program in Waco; Clint Campbell, statewide 

Auto Collision and Management Technology chair and Matt Pietrowicz, a materials damage 

technical office business consultant for Nationwide Insurance in Columbus, Ohio.  
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About TSTC 
Texas State Technical College serves Texas through 10 campuses in 
Abilene, Breckenridge, Brownwood, Fort Bend County, Harlingen, 
Marshall, North Texas, Sweetwater, Waco and Williamson County. 
TSTC is the only college in Texas to adopt a funding model based 
entirely on student employment outcomes - aligning with its purpose 
of strengthening Texas with a highly skilled, technically competent 
workforce. Founded in 1965, TSTC celebrated 50 years of service to 
the state of Texas in 2015. 
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